To: Town of Warren Select Board / Administrator 8 Water St., PO Box 40, Warren, NH 03279

Fr: Bryan Flagg 66 Mountain Meadow Rd., Warren, NH 03279 603-764-5525 (home) * 603-728-8866 (cell)

Re: Consideration for appointment to vacant Select Board seat

Dear Select Board members / Town Administrator –

I am writing this letter to show my interest and to be considered for appointment to the upcoming vacant select board seat. I am not certain how this works, but would like the opportunity to serve the town. I have always stated that I have done enough complaining to the board over the years, that someday I would pay my dues and sit on the board!

I have owned property in Warren for approx. 35 years and have lived in town for about 30 years. I am married to Suzanne Bixby Flagg, who is from the town of Warren. We have owned several successful businesses in Warren, including the Northcountry News and Mountainside Guide Newspapers, Mojo Moose Gear apparel and Moose Scoops Ice Cream Shop. I have always worked in Warren since being here over the past 30 years.

- Worked for Mt. Carr Pine Sales, the Warren Village Market & the State of NH DOT
- Served on the Planning Board
- Served as a part-time police officer on two separate occasions
- President of the Warren Historical Society / painted the Redstone Missile!
- Served as a Health Officer alongside Paul Beland
- Served as a Road Commissioner before it was disbanded
- Served as a Water Commissioner (and still help Tom out when needed)
- Have called/counted votes in Warren for over 25 years
- Currently drive school bus for the Warren Village School
- Currently work for Appleknockers as a Loss Prevention consultant and other various projects
- I have an exceptional rapport with the townspeople, town businesses and all town entities.

Throughout the years to current, I have always assisted the Road Agent whenever the need arose. From Michael Wright Jr., Les Wright, Bob Hueber, Bob Cass, Bruce Dimond right to John Corso.

As you can see, my interests lie right here in Warren, NH. I love this little town, always have and don't plan on leaving any time soon! Thank you for your consideration for this open seat, for which I will run for again in March of 2022. If I need to get signatures from townspeople for this appt., please let me know, as I certainly can do that with no problem.

Respectfully Submitted,

Bryan Flagg